
Ref :

Date :9-1-23

NOTICE

A few students had to apply for the supplementary examination, October 2022
before publishing the special supplementary examination results June 2022
which was conducted in October 2022. As some students have passed in the
special supplementary examination, they did not write the supplementary
examination and were asked to apply for the refund of the examination fee they
have paid.

All students who are eligible to apply for the refund are hereby directed to apply
for the same in the examination helpdesk latest by 4 pm on the 16th of
Wednesday 2022. No further request for refund will be accepted after this date
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